
From the Principal’s Desk:  
 

 
Dear STM families, 
 
Today we had our Halloween Spirit Wear Day 
and classroom celebrations. The students all 
had a marvelous time! First quarter report 
cards were published today, as well. Please be 
sure you “sign” your child’s report card after 
viewing it. Make sure you drop off your raffle 
tickets for the Fall Fest if you have not already 
as the next early bird drawing is coming up this 
Monday, November 1st. Our Fall fundraiser 
which includes Mrs. Field’s goodies and more 
officially ended this week. A huge thank you to 
everyone for participating in the fundraiser 
and supporting our school!  Items ordered and 
prizes earned will be delivered in early 
December.  We will let you know when we 
have an exact delivery and pick-up 
date.  Tomorrow, Saturday, October 24th, is 
our annual Trunk-or-Treat event. Please note 
the time change: it will be held from 2 – 4:30 
PM in the school parking lot. We hope to see 
everyone there!  Next week we will be holding 
virtual Parent-Teacher conferences.  Please be 
sure to log into School Speak and schedule 
yours. To keep on top of any scheduled events 
and dates please be sure to check out our live 
Google calendar which is regularly updated on 
our school website. Have an incredible and 
safe weekend. Happy Halloween! 
 
Blessings, 
Mrs. Sonja Keane 
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Upcoming events: 
Saturday, October 30  RESCHEDULED: Trunk or Treat, 2-4:30 pm 

Monday, November 1  All Saints Day 
Monday, November 1   5,6 Girls V’ball, Tri-County Tourney 
Wed, Nov 3-Thu, Nov 4  5,6 Girls V’ball, Tri-County Tourney 
Thursday, November 4 11:30 am Dismissal, Parent-Teacher 

Conferences 
Friday, November 5 No School, Parent-Teacher Conferences 
Fri, Nov 5-Sat, Nov 6 7,8 Girls V’ball Tri-County Tourney 
 

Space Chat 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This past week our 2nd grade 
class was able to virtually meet 
and talk with the Virgin Galactic 
astronauts.  The students were 
able to ask them questions 
about their upcoming mission in 
2022.  They learned about how 
the astronauts eat and sleep in 
space, how the rocket ships are 
made, what space looks like, 
how many people fit in the 
rocket ship,  
how   they  
know where  
to land, and  
much more!   
It was a very  
educational  
and fun experience. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

8th Grade Girls Volleyball 
          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The STM’s 8th grade girls volleyball 

team played for the last time on 

home court this past Monday. The 

long-standing tradition of honoring 

the  8th graders  

took place that  

evening as well.  

The stands were  

filled with fans cheering them on, 

and congratulations was given for 

years of making STM look good! It 

was a wonderful evening! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Saturday, 

October 30th 

2-4:30 PM 
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